2022 Auglaize County Screening Information

This year you must receive a Blood Draw and Biometric Screening or complete an age appropriate preventative visit with your physician as a requirement to avoid the increase of the health insurance premiums.

Auglaize County is providing screening opportunities to you at no charge and will be done during the work day on May 10th and May 11th, Meeting Room—Lower Level.

Together we are working towards a healthier County!

You do have the option to see your Primary Care Physician to have the blood draw and Biometric screening or a preventative visit completed. **There is a form that is required to be completed by your Physician.**

<u>Please note if you are on a family plan, you and your spouse must have these completed. If one does not do it, you will see your premiums change in August of 2022.</u>

All physician forms must be submitted to the Commissioners' Office by June 30, 2022.